
5 January 2025 

ANNOUNCEMENTS for the EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 

Good morning and welcome to our guests and visitors. We have these 
announcements: 

1. Today we have a collection for the Missions for Children. 
2. Tomorrow, January 6th, since it is the first Monday of the month, we will have 

our Bible formation in Portuguese at 8:30 AM. in Santo António. 
3. The Scouts will take their promises next Saturday, with a Vigil Mass in Santo 

António on the preceding day, Friday, January 10th. 
4. We have started celebrating Mass in Portuguese at Conceição Church on 

Saturday mornings at 9:00 AM and will no longer be celebrating Mass at 7:15 
PM. 

5. The Jubilee Year 2025 has begun. Throughout the year there will be special 
events in recognition of this global celebration. You can learn more about the 
Jubilee in the Catholic church worldwide with links posted on our WhatsApp 
and Facebook groups, and on our website.  
Diocese of the Algarve - Opening of church doors - https://afl.fan/vdxlx 

6. As we conclude the Christmas season, we ask for your feedback on whether 
to continue to provide the readings at Mass each week in a printed form or if 
you prefer alternatives such as a printed bulletin or if we should just post as 
a PDF to the English community groups. 

7. Please note there are additional announcements on the reverse side of the 
reading’s handout for today.  
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